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When inviting public officials or political candidates to attend or participate in District

events, administrators must safeguard against the perception that the District supports one

political party over another. Because equal support should be granted to all candidates,

administrators should ensure that representatives from all parties are provided equal

opportunities to preside over District events.

Questions about the information contained in this administrative memorandum should be

directed to the Superintendent.


